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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
 

What a fantastic start to the school year. The children have settled in well and the new 

pupils are already proving themselves to be a wonderful addition to our school 

community.  

 

We are starting to see the beginnings of cooler weather and the need for coats and 

scarves. Please do make sure all your child’s clothes are labelled clearly! We will always 

do our best to reunite your child with lost clothing and this is made easier when their 

names are visible. 

It is important that all pupil absence is reported to the school office on the first morning of 

absence. The school office opens at 8.00am and there is an answering machine where 

you can leave messages. 
 

Red Class  

In Red Class we do lots of sensory activities. 

Here the children are doing Sensology, 

looking at what parts of our body do e.g. we 

taste with our mouth and see with our eyes. 

The children enjoy touching, smelling, tasting, 

and seeing different fruits, foods and objects.  

They have really enjoyed the sensory 

experiences they provide. 

 
 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children have been creating their 

personal piece of art work to display it in the 

class. The  chose their favourite colours and 

materials. They also did so well during Sensory 

Engament sessions feeling more confident 

when exploring natural resources offered to 

them. 

 
Pink Class  

We’ve been getting creative in our cooking 

lessons this week in Pink Class. We made a 

delicious fresh salsa with tomato, onion, 

coriander and lime which we whizzed up in 

the blender and ate with some tortilla chips. 

Yum! In music we’ve been practicing 

responding to “stop” and “go” by playing 

musical chairs. 

 
 

  Blue Class  

This week Blue Class has worked with “Zones 

and Regulations” as part of their daily routine. 

This is used for them to understand their 

feelings. Identifying their own feelings is part 

also of our theme “ ourselves” in which we are 

working on this term. 
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Orange Class 

Orange Class have continued to learn about 

themselves, focusing on senses. Children 

tasted, smelled, and touched different items. 

They enjoyed this activity and some were able 

to match words to pictures of the items that 

they tasted.   

  

 
 

 

   Rainbow Class 

Rainbow and Silver Classes opened the “Tuck 

Shop” this week. We had a very good and 

successful morning where many students from 

every class came to partake in the activity 

and we made £34. We look forward to doing 

this activity every Wednesday. We also made 

porridge, where we followed a cooking 

schedule promoting independence. 

 
 

Green Class 

This week Green Class have enjoyed playing 

with switches and UV lights to light up parts of 

the class room and various UV toys. 

 
 

Purple Class  

Purple Class enjoyed learning how to make a 

healthy breakfast. We learned to follow 

cooking instructions and to use a microwave 

to make quick oats. 

 
 

 

Butterfly Class  

Our favourite activity this week has been 

music with Kim. We like making song choices 

and expressing ourselves with the instruments. 

We have also enjoyed mark making in a 

range of sensory materials such as rice, 

custard and flour. 

 
 

Ladybirds  

Ladybirds Class have had a fun time making 

ladybird decorations from red cellophane 

and glitter.  We have enjoyed using our new 

home role play and reading our new story 

Ketchup on your Cornflakes. 
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Bumblebee Class  

Bumblebee Class have been learning more 

about their body parts and enjoyed following 

body parts’ rhymes including ‘Head Shoulders 

Knees and Toes’. Pupils have also been very 

engaged in our cooking lesson by mixing and 

smelling and touching oats with cinnamon. 

We matched numbers and counted numbers 

with stacking blocks in our math’s lesson. We 

have had lots of fun in starting to brush our 

teeth after lunch. 

 

 

 
 

Gold Class  

This week, Gold Class have been working on 

number value and number sequencing. We 

also use Colourful Semantics to make 

sentences to describe the pictures of our 

Cooking lesson from last week. 

 

 
 

Silver Class  

This term Silver Class students have been 

learning how to recognise their name and the 

names of their friends. They have been 

developing their hands and wrists control 

during fine and gross motor skills activities. At 

The Livity school, we teach our students to 

write in pre-cursive script and they will have 

plenty opportunities to practice as the year 

develops. We are also beginning ‘Mighty 

Muscles’ to strengthen their fine motor skills in 

preparation for writing through a range of 

activities.  

 

 

  
 

Unicorn Class  

This week in Unicorn Class we have been 

working on our ICT skills. Operating the mouse 

and keyboard and solving shape puzzles. We 

have also been working on our writing to 

create a profile of ourselves as Superheroes!!! 
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Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Half Term: 24th October until 28th October 

 

Break up for the Christmas Holidays: 16th 

December 

 
 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget!!!!!!! 
 

 

Have you returned your 

consent  for the   “Evidence for 

Learning Family App” ?  

 

Please complete and return to 

school if you have not already 

done so. 
 

 

The school website 

htts://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will  

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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